Sedqwick Elementary School Newsletter

March 25, 2010

Check out our new school website!

www.Sedgwickschool.net

Congratulations

Congrats to Morgan Dauk, Grace Tobey, Coral Bubel, Sam Allen, Noah Gillen, Kelly Koons, Faythe Sossong, Cos Siebert, Mike O'Rourke, Tim Dentino (and 'brother'), Megan Gale, and Maeghan Tobey for their fine instrumental performances Friday at the Family FEED Night!

Thank You

Thanks to all those responsible for the wonderful evening that we had here Friday night for the Family FEED Night. We had about 100 people for dinner. There were many door prizes drawn, an instrumental concert by members of the band, and not one, but two movies, AND an open gym. Members of the PTF, especially Marti Siebert, Jennifer Gray, Michelle Keyo, & Margaret Bixby and our staff Rose Kane, Lynnette Grindle, and Corinne Sewell helped out. Many others, of course, were also involved including volunteers from the Blue Hill Coop, Healthy Peninsula, Simmering Pot, and the Tree of Life. It was a fun night--one that I hope we can do again.

Get Strong ~ Get Healthy

Low-impact adult fitness classes will be offered starting Wednesday, March 31st. They will be held Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays in the Sedgwick School gym from 4:30 to 5:45 p.m. The cost is \$5.00 per class and you can attend any class. For additional info., contact Christy McLaughlin at 326-8836.

Trimester Two Honor Roll

Congratulations Students!

Highest Honors

Grade 5
Morgan Dauk
Grade 6
Megan Gale
Cora Gray
Grade 7
Liam Adams

High Honors

Grade 5 **Tyler Manheim** Grade 6 **Zachary Eaton Lucas Theoharidis Emily Hammar** Grade 7 Caitlyn Bray **Timothy Dentino Matthew Duddy** Sara Pickering Grade 8 **Bradin Cote Brittyn Dauk Cosmos Siebert Hayden Torrey**

Honors

Grade 6
Katrin Cote
Grade 7
Timothy Cousins
Noah Gillen
Grade 8
Margaret Bunt
Patrick Duddy
Bradley Gale
Amber Wiesing

Half Day Workshop

Tomorrow, March 26 will be a half day of school for students. **Dismissal will be at 12:30 p.m.** Teachers and staff will stay for the afternoon to discuss the \$50,000 grant we received earlier this winter for nutrition programming here at the school. This is a fantastic opportunity for staff and students.

Sedgwickschool.net

Your efforts to raise money for technology have gotten us to the point where we can go live with our new website:

Sedgwickschool.net. Although the website is still under construction, we have a good start underway. Please check the website for updates of newsletters and other events as well as school news that may not make it into the newsletters. Many thanks to Mr. Cassis for his efforts in this regard.

Grades 5 and 6 Hit the Road

Grades 5 and 6 students took their play, *Perseus*, on the road to The Bay School and The Brooklin School last Wednesday. I saw their performance in the Brooklin library and was very pleased and proud of the fifth and sixth graders as they presented the play and themselves very nicely. Many thanks to Mr. McKechnie and Mrs. Lynde for arranging this opportunity.

Greenhouse Project Underway

You may have noticed some activity at the greenhouse site (to the right of the school building). A crew has been working Wednesdays and Saturdays to put in posts, level the ground, and put together parts. Michael Sheahan, Justin Gray, Tom Poole, Pam Mackiernan, Margaret Bixby, John McKechnie, Cris Fernandez, Paul Carter, and Jeff Hamilton have done a great job, and we look forward to seeing the greenhouse rise.

Upcoming Events

- : :3/26 Early Release Day - Dismiss 12:30
- 3/29 Pee Wee Awards Banquet 5:30 PM
- 3/30 Garden Club 3:00-4:00 PM 3/31 DARE for Gr. 6 - 8:30 a.m.
- :4/6 Garden Club 3:00-4:00 PM :4/7 DARE for Gr. 6 - 8:30 a.m.

Sedgwick Elementary School Newsletter March 25, 2010